
 

May 4, 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

On Thursday, May 26, in coordination with the L.E.A.D. (Law Enforcement Against Drugs) 

program, the 6th grade students will visit Patriots Park in Bridgewater to attend a Patriot’s 

baseball game. 

 

The students will depart from BRMS at 9:15 and return by 2:15 in time for regular dismissal.  

The cost of the trip is $10.00 (cash or check made out to Black River Middle School) to cover 

transportation.  Entrance cost to the stadium is covered by the L.E.A.D. program.  

 

The L.E.A.D. program will also provide each student with 8 diamond dollars to use at the 

stadium for food, refreshments, or souvenirs. If your child plans to spend more than $8, he/she 

will need to bring additional money.  

 

Stadium regulations do not allow fans to bring food into the venue unless there is a food allergy 

that they are aware about in advance. Therefore, if your child has a food allergy and will be 

bringing a lunch, please note it at the bottom of this form so we can notify the stadium. 

 

Please complete the permission slip below and return it to your child’s homeroom teacher with 

payment by May 19th.  Please remember that this is an outdoor event; therefore, students must 

dress appropriately for the weather.  There are no refunds for this trip. 

 

Thank you, 

 

The 6th Grade Team 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Permission Slip for 6th Grade Baseball Game 
 

 

Name _________________________________ Homeroom_____________________________ 

 

My child has permission to attend the L.E.A.D. trip to Patriots Park in Bridgewater, NJ, on May 

26, 2016.  A check or cash for $10.00 is attached. 

 

Parent Signature: ___________________________________________ Date _______________ 

 

______ My child will bring his/her own lunch due to a food allergy: 

  

 List your child’s allergies: _________________________________________________ 


